MID-VALLEY GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY 13 April 1991

The meeting was orened by the president, Daniel Froehlich.

The minutes of the March meeting were read and approved.

Darrell Kahl read the treasurer's report, indicating a balance of \$1893.14

Mabelle Martsching reported that she and several members attended the workshop held at Sweet Home in March.

Mary Yoke reported on the meeting with the Canadian interest group in Albany.

Rebecca Kiger announced that Volume IV of the Cemetery project was about to be off the press. She told the story of the extra-ordinary reappearance of the IOOF records, inspired by the recent newspaper publicity on the Cemetery endeavor.

Jean Grube introduced a new member, James Pigott.

Damaris Reynolds requested donations for the Thrift Shop.

Mary Yoke announced receipt of a new supply of applications for Military Service records.

Ed Stratton requested contributions for the Newsletter. He reported that our metal cabinet showed signs of attempted vandalism.

Joanne Perry announced receipt of new books, donations from Jean Grube, and offer of a book from Wisconsin which had Benton County interest.

Daniel Froehlich offered space in his car for the trip to WcMinnville and the GCO meeting on April 20th. He announced that the LDS has graciously donated to our Society two (2) film readers and two (2) microfiche readers.

James Pigott, the LDS patron services coordinator, reported that the Family History Center expects a total of five computers by the end of the month, an update of the ancestral file in a couple of months, and revised IGI by the fall.

Danell Aukermann had a sale on archival supplies.

The meeting was adjourned.

The program was presented by Gerald and Connie Lenzen from Portland.

They spoke about the GCO and the national conference in Portland at the end of May.

Respectfully submitted

Mary A. Yoke, pro tem